
Friday 28th September 2018  

Our attendance this week is  97.05%. Our attendance target is 96%.  

Hall of Fame 

       Certificates                       Golden Jumpers      

Rec                                                                 Harper 

Year 1      Oliver & Evie                                   Lily-Jay  

Year 2      Abby  & Jace                                   Lily Rose  

Year 3      Sophie                                              Lailah Rose  

Year  4    Ella & Mirren                                    Ally  

Year 5     Conrad  & Alisha                              Olivia                                       

Year 6     Niall                                                    Amelia 

Jewellery 

 

Please can we remind you 

that jewellery should not be 

worn in school. 

 

Thursday 4th October  

Coffee Afternoon  

Tuesday 9th October 

Whinlatter Trip—Year 1 

Wednesday 10th October  

Whinlatter Trip—Year 2 

Thursday 11th October 

Book fair 

Monday 15th October 

School photographs 

Monday 29th October 

Nasal Flu vaccinations  

Thursday 1st November 

All Saints Mass 

Coffee Afternoon 

Our coffee afternoon is on Thursday 

4th October.  Letters will be sent out with  

times for your child’s class. 

We would welcome donations of prizes for 

the tombola and raffle.  Also cake  

donations are always welcome.  Please be 

aware that we do have children in school 

with allergies. 

 

If you think you could help on the day please 

contact the school office.  New members to 

the PTA are always welcome 

Thank You. 

Book Fair 

We will be holding a book fair on Friday 5th, 

Monday 8th and Tuesday 9th October.  You 

should have received a leaflet today. 

Any questions please contact the school of-

fice. 

Thank You. 

Dinner Money 

We require all parents to set 

up a direct debit for their 

child’s school lunch.  Please 

provide school with your  

e-mail address and we will 

 contact Dolce.  If you are  

unsure of your outstanding 

 balance then please enquire at 

the school office. 

PE Kit 

Please can you make sure 

that your child brings their PE 

kit into school every week. 

Thank You. 

Multi Skills  

Well done to our Year 2’s who 

took part in the Multi Skills 

event this morning. 

Bupa Visit. 

All the children enjoyed the  

workshops about their teeth and how 

to clean them.  We hope they are all 

using the charts to record their teeth 

brushing. 

If you have not yet returned your flu consent form 

for your child then please do so as soon as  

possible. 


